
 

 

 

 

October 5, 2021 

FILE: 05:075:C 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 

 

Dear Resident/Homeowner 

 

Subject: Directional Drilling – King City East Lands 

 

Please be advised that the King City East (North) Landowners Group will be commencing 

directional drilling operations effective October 18, 2021. The duration of the works will extend to 

November 2021 depending on weather conditions. The operation will involve heavy construction 

equipment, material and equipment storage and contractor parking on Tawes Trail. Your driveway 

access will remain unrestricted. This work is being done to connect the existing municipal 

infrastructure on Tawes Trail to the future extension as part of the spine servicing construction. 

Construction activities will be restricted to the period of 7:00am to 7:00pm Monday through 

Saturday, excluding statutory holidays which is in compliance with King Township noise By-Law-

81-142. The contractor will be required to implement appropriate erosion and sediment controls, 

dust control measures, minimize mud tracking onto adjacent arterial roadways and implement 

protection of existing street trees with fencing. 

 

If you should have any questions or concerns, please contact either of the following. 

Marcus Simoes at msimoes@skaengineering.com 437-213-3619 

Thomas Evans tevans@skaengineering.com 905-426-9451 ext. 251 

 

 

 

Yours very truly, 

SABOURIN KIMBLE & ASSOCIATES LTD. 
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